	ANNOUNCEMENT OF CONSULTATION ON DRAFT PLAN AND ITS ACCOMPANYING ENVIRONMENTAL REPORT

(SI 2004 1633 (England) Regulation 13 2 ))

PREPARED FOLLOWING THE PRINCIPLES OF THE ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT OF PLANS AND PROGRAMMES REGULATIONS 20041



	River Arun to Pagham Flood and Coastal Erosion Risk Management Strategy – Climping Frontage

THE ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT REGULATIONS (SI 2004 1633) 

The Environment Agency gives notice that an Addendum to the Environmental Report and update to the above draft Plan have been prepared and are available for consultation. The update relates to how we are proposing to manage flood and coastal erosion risk along the Climping frontage only, between Poole Place and the mouth of the River Arun.

The Environment Agency invites the public and the consultees to express their opinion on the relevant documents. Members of the public may inspect (inspection is free) a copy of the relevant documents from the following places during normal office hours:

· Arun District Council, Arun Civic Centre, Maltravers Road, Littlehampton BN17 5LF
· Environment Agency, Guildbourne House, Chatsworth Road, Worthing, BN11 1LD

Documents can also be downloaded from our e-consultation page at: https://consult.environment-agency.gov.uk/portal

If you require hard copies of the documents, or copies of other documents referenced but not uploaded onto the website, please contact us using the methods below.

Opinions on the relevant documents must be submitted to the Environment Agency using one of the below methods by 12 January 2015.*

· Write to us at SSD Enquiries, Environment Agency, Guildbourne House, Chatsworth Road, Worthing, BN11 1LD

· Email us at a2p@environment-agency.gov.uk

· Or use our e-consultation tool at https://consult.environment-agency.gov.uk/portal


Edward Nichols – Project Manager
Environment Agency, Guildbourne House, Chatsworth Road, Worthing, BN11 1LD
17 November 2014


1The Plan does not fall within the requirements of the Environmental Assessment of Plans ands Programmes Regulations 2004 (SI 1633) but has been prepared within the principles of the Regulations.



* We have extended the consultation period by one week until 19 January 2015.

